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Addendum - Hearing Examiner’s Report
Pursuant to the requirement of section 8431(d) of its enabling legislation, the Commission has issued
public notice of the undersigned’s December 24, 2013 report for public examination and study. The notice
also invited interested parties [in this proceeding CUC and Georgetown] to submit written comments in
relation to the report within ten days of its publication.
The following communications and related documents were received from CUC and Georgetown in
response to the notice. They should be considered by the Commission in its deliberations and be included
in the record:
1. CUCs January 3, 2014 supplemental filing regarding: a] CUC litigation against government
customer delinquent accounts; b] analysis of the P.L. 15-40:8429(c) undue discrimination issue;
and c] analysis in support of determination that residential customer block revisions, standby

charge and non fee rates are just, reasonable and necessary.

2. CUC’s January 8, 2014 supplemental filing regarding PMIC surcharge calculations.

3. June 10, 2012 contract between CUC and Pacific Marine & Industrial Corporation.

4. Georgetown's January 13, 2014 supplemental filing regarding: a] CUC’s use of revenues awarded
by the Commission’s June 7, 2011 decision in Docket 09-1 to fund loan payments; and b] a legal
memorandum on undue discrimination issue regarding CUC’s compliance with P.L. 16-7.

5. Georgetown’s January 14, 2014 supplemental filing regarding ratepayer savings, which will
result from the PMIC contract.

6. CUC’s FY12 independent audit report dated July 28, 2013 prepared by ]. Scott Magliari & Co.
CUC should post this addendum report and the above documents on its website.

The Commission is also in receipt of a November 24, 2013 email from Representative L. Deleon Guerrero,
which will also be included in the record.

January 20, 2014.

Harry M Boertzel
Hearing Examiner



